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Cub Scouting is a family centered program for boys in grades
kindergarten through 5™ grade. Scouting activities focus on character
development, physical fitness, and citizenship while having fun!

We will be having our first meeting and some ice cream on

Thursday, October 21 at 6:30 p.m. at Doherty Café, Holy Family
School.

Come see what Cub Scouts is all about! If you have any questions,
please call/email Danielle Corrigan (516) 551-4795 or
Danielle.a.corrigan@gmail.com!
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